Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
South Florida Water Management District
The South Florida Water Management District announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, April 9, 2024, 9:30 a.m., C-7 Basin Flood Protection Level of Service Adaptation and Mitigation Planning Projects Study Workshop
PLACE: This meeting will be conducted via Zoom, a media technology free for the public to use.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This public workshop will be held to report on the progress of the C-7 Basin Flood Protection Level of Service (FPLOS) Program’s Phase II Adaptation and Mitigation Planning Study. It will also be an opportunity to obtain stakeholder feedback and suggestions.
The public and stakeholders will have an opportunity to view and comment on the public workshop utilizing the following link: https://sfwmd.link/3TzSddc. The link will go live at approximately 9:30 a.m. on April 9, 2024.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Nicole Cortez at (561)682-2597 or ncortez@sfwmd.gov. The agenda will be posted to the District’s website, www.SFWMD.gov/meetings, seven days prior to the meeting.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least seven days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Molly Brown, District Clerk, at mobrown@sfwmd.gov. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Nicole Cortez at (561)682-2597 or ncortez@sfwmd.gov.
